Regular Monthly Meeting June 14, 2001

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors, was held on Thursday, June 14, 2001, 6:00 p.m., at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Sherry Wehr and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to approve payment of the general fund bills.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Rick Flora to approve payment of the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to adopt Resolution #2 or 2001, Liquor License transfer.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Rick Flora to adopt Resolution #3 of 2001, Amendment to Ordinance #2-1976, Peddlers and Solicitors, fees.

Public Comment:

Mrs Minteer, 3922 Stewart Avenue, requested that the SEO be sent to investigate a sewage complaint on Orchard Avenue and the ditch cleaned out as well.

Oran Allen, asked what could be done in regards to the four wheelers currently riding near his home. Mr Allen also stated that a portion of Old Pittsburgh and Savannah Road needs resurfacing.

Robert Spawn and Erika Ayersman, requested speed limit signs on Yoho Alley near Rt 168.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry to adjourn.